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13th November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
 
At Folksworth we are always encouraging our children to enjoy reading and to read for 
pleasure. We have launched a competition for children to make a reading den and we 
would like to invite all children and parents to create a cosy reading den in their 
houses, a dedicated place where children can lose themselves in their favourite story. 
A reading space in the house adds excitement, fun and wow factor to reading time. 
 
To enter the competition choose a space for your den in your house, add pillows, 
lights, blankets, cuddly toys and everything else you need to make your den 
AMAZING! 
 
Take a photo of your child reading in your den and send it in to be posted on our 
school twitter page.  Please email entries to Mrs Daynes 
(ndaynes@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk).  If you do not wish for photos to appear on social 
media please include this in your email. 

 
The closing date for entries is Monday 10th December.  Winners will be chosen by a 
panel of teachers and governors and announced at the Christmas Fair. There will be 
one winner from each year group who will receive reading goodies including a £10 
book voucher! 
 
We are looking forward to seeing your great dens! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs N Daynes 
Reading Leader
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